



Item 2

4th February 2025

Glasgow Community Planning Partnership

Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership

Report by Director of Legal and Administration

Contact: Jan Crawford Telephone: 0141 287 4737

AREA PARTNERSHIP GOVERNANCE - MEMBERSHIP

Purpose of report

The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership.

Recommendations

Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership members are asked to:

• Note this report.

1.0 Membership – Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership

Following the last meeting the following changes had been made to the membership of the Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership.

- Inspector Siobhan Paterson had replaced Inspector Derek Gibson as the representative for Police Scotland; and
- Joe McShannon had replaced Beth Reid as the representative for Kingsway Community Connections.

Thus the membership of the Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership presently comprises of the following named members and substitutes:-

Member	Substitute	Nominating Body
Councillor Malcolm Mitchell (Chair)	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Bill Butler	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Chris Cunningham	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Eva Murray	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Inspector Siobhan Paterson	Sergeant Michael Trueman	Police Scotland
Station Commander Ben Adams	Station Commander Graeme Morrow	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service
Sandra Barber	Mary Kate Harte	Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership
Lainy Bedingfield	Vacant	Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network
Joe McShannon	Vacant	Kingsway Community Connections
Vacant	Mark Biggins	Knightswood Community Council
Robert Smith	Fatima Mohammed	Linkes (SCIO)
James Gow	Vacant	Peterson Park and Archerhill Residents Association
Scott Donaldson	Lorna Finlayson	Scotstoun Community Council
Sandy Busby	Sarah Johnstone	Yoker Community Council
Ross MacPhail (Cooptee)	N/A	Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability

2.0 Governance Framework

3.0 Recommendations

Garscadden/Scotstounhill Area Partnership members are asked to note this report.